
Free Rapid Tests Available for District Families
Tests Distributed 4-6 p.m. Feb. 10 at the District Office

Free COVID-19 rapid test kits will be available to Liberty CSD families during a drive-up
distribution event 4-6 p.m. Thursday, Feb. 10, in the District Office parking lot.

One test kit will be available for each Liberty student (each kit contains two tests.) Rapid test kits
come with printed instructions. Please follow these instructions when administering the test.

A rapid test should be administered if your child is showing symptoms of COVID-19 or you
suspect your child has been exposed to the coronavirus. If your child tests positive using an at
home test, please contact the school nurse and communicate the results to your healthcare
provider.

The District Office is to the right of Liberty High School at 115 Buckley St., Liberty.


